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The 2017 WSCUC Western University of Health Sciences Institutional Report was submitted in Sep-
tember. Many thanks to the Steering Committee for overseeing the construction of the reaffirmation
report and to the WesternU community for their input.

Juan Ramirez will be presiding as CAIR President at the upcoming 2017 California Association of In-
stitutional Research conference (November 8-10) in Concord, CA. In addition, Satoko Siegel will be
presenting “How the IR Office can Support Program Review.”

MSMS and MSBS are both currently undergoing program review and will be hosting site visits in
2018.

...you can obtain a Qualtrics account (web-based survey tool) by completing a service reguest.
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